
Talent Show - Sunday 9th June

The finalists from school will perform at
the Queens Hall. We’d love it if parents
have anything they’d like to donate to
the raffle. We’ll be running a snack bar

too. 

Sports Day, Wednesday 5th June 

Like last year, we’ll  have a baking and
refreshment stall. We would welcome

any baking donations to help supply the
school.

LImekilns Tote Bags Update

We continue to successfully sell tote
bags at the Sundial Cafe in Limekilns. Do

pop in if you’d like one!   

 LIMEKILNS PARENT COUNCIL MEETING  
THURSDAY 2ND MAY 2024

PRESENT AND APOLOGIES

NATURE UPDATE

FINANCE UPDATE
Present

Tracy Barron, Laura Wilson, Catherine Wright,
Megan Vinten, Mrs Sloper, Miss Millar,  Michelle

McArthur, Jessica Smith

Apologies
Cat Deas, Morgan Ritchie, Ruth Padmore

Last minutes approved by Megan and Michelle 

Bank Account Total: £2841.05

This does not include our Tote Bag sales,
which will be added at a later date. 

£448 going towards a Smart TV on a stand
(rest of money came from Limekilns Laps)

We hope to purchase another Smart TV
with remaining funds in the account. 

We’ll also pay for the P& Leavers Party.

NEXT MEETING
Our next meeting will be on Thursday

12th September at 6.15pm . 

If you would like to raise anything with
the Parent Council, you can email

limekilnspc@gmail.com. Questions
and comments discussed are treated

anonymously.

Please join us - we’d love to see new
faces!

.

FUNDRAISING ACTIVITIES

BIG THANK YOU 

Tracy 

A BIG THANK YOU!  
We’d like to say a huge thank you to our
Chair, Tracy, who is leaving the Parent

Council now that her daughter is moving
onto High School. Tracy has done a superb
job of steering us through some amazing
fundraising over the last couple of years,

and we are really going to miss her!  

HEAD TEACHER UPDATE
This can be found on the Parent Council  

page of the school website

Bank Account Balance: £2841.05!

The current total does not include our
Tote Bag sales, which will be added at

a later date.

We have agreed that £448.00 is going
towards a Smart TV on a stand (the

rest of the money for this came from
last year’s Limekilns Laps). 

We hope to purchase another Smart
TV with the remaining funds in the

account. 

FINANCE UPDATE 


